News and Notices

Friday 13th March 2020



Health and Relationship Education—Policy

Our new Health and Relationship Education Policy is currently being written based on the feedback received from parents through our surveys and workshops. It will be published online on the school website on Monday 23rd March along with a survey to collect your feedback on the policy. Your feedback has been invaluable throughout this process.



Tik Tok

It has come to our attention that a number of our children across school are using the Tik Tok APP. Tik Tok is a video sharing App which has an age restriction of 13 years. Please can all parents ensure that they know what APPs your children are using and ensure that they are a suitable age. If you require any further information please see:

www.nationalonlinesafety.com



Linking Schools Event

Our Year 4 class are currently taking part in a linking schools project with St. Thomas'

Primary School in Newhey. This project is designed to get children from different parts of
Rochdale together to share their experiences and celebrate their similarities and
differences. On Thursday the children will visit St. Thomas' and they will return and visit us
over the next term. This is a fantastic project that our school are really proud to be part of.



Coronavirus Update

Brimrod Primary School are continuing to follow the advice given by the DFE and Public Health England to ensure that any risks are minimised. School will not be closed unless instructed by Public Health England and parents will be notified if there are any changes.

Until then school will be open as normal. For further information please visit:

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public

If your child has a fever or a persistent cough and you are concerned then please visit 111 online for advice.



Lost Property

We have had a number of children recently that have lost items in school such as jumpers, hats and gloves. It is extremely difficult to keep track of 30 sets of clothes including coats, hats and scarves especially when they don't have names. Please can I ask that parents put names in everything that they send into school and talk to your child about making sure they look after their belongings. Thank you for your support!



KS1 and Reception Film Night

Wednesday 18th March is film night for KS1 and Reception. This time the film the children will be watching is "Minions". Please ensure that you bring the form back with the money if you want your child to attend. Please ensure that you pick your child up on time at 5pm.

Thank you for your support!

Brimrod Primary School Newsletter Friday 13th March 2020



This Week's winners:

Attendance: Years 5 and 6

Punctuality: Years 6

Good to be Green: Year 5

Tidiest Teacher: Ms Ali

Sports class of the week: Year 6

	Attendance	Punctuality
	No. of sessions missed	No. of late marks
Nursery	20	18
Reception	36	8
Year 1	17	7
Year 2	24	14
Year 3	26	10
Year 4	13	7
Year 5	2	4
Year 6	2	2
*	Attendance Stars Years 5 and 6	Punctuality Stars Year 6

Years 5 and 6 are certainly leading by example!! Well done!!

Dates

18th March 2020—KS1 and Reception film evening (3.15—5.00)

19th March 2020 - Y4 visit to St Thomas'

Wb 30th March 2020—Sport and Physical Activity Week

1st March 2020— Year 6 in with the Red Cross

2nd March 2020— (Thursday) - Break up for Easter

Please check out our website and Twitter to see what your child is doing in class!!!